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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHAIR OF THE PRIVILEGES AND PROCEDURES 

COMMITTEE   

BY DEPUTY M.B. ANDREWS OF ST HELIER NORTH 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 4th NOVEMBER 2024 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 11th NOVEMBER 2024 

 

 

Question 

 

“Will the Chair advise whether the Committee is aware of any States Member who is subject to an ongoing 

police investigation and, if so, what action, if any, has the Committee considered taking whilst any such 

investigation is ongoing?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

The Committee is not aware of any States Member being subject to an ongoing police investigation; and 

there has consequently been no need for the Committee to consider whether any action needs to be taken.   


